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                     October 2015
School Information Line Tel 0870 054 4999 Crudie Pin No. 021550

Dear Parents and Carers,
Term 2 already so be prepared for hearing our concert songs on a regular basis!  With winter on our doorstep, now is a good time to just double check that your snow contact details are up to date.

Julia Rickard

Reminders for this week and next!

Parent Council Halloween Party 6.30-8.30 pm tonight.
Parent meetings – Monday, Tuesday (SfL) and Thursday next week.
P1-4 Vacancy

I am delighted to announce that we have been given confirmation that our vacancy on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in P1-4 has been filled.  Ms Janene Young will be able to start once all the necessary paperwork has been finalised.  We look forward to welcoming her to our team and will keep you informed of her start date.
Rotary Boxes
The Rotary Boxes are due to be picked up.  If you still have one at home please could you hand it in on Monday at the latest.  Thank you to everyone who has already donated, we had a terrific response this year.

Bingo Night

The Crudie Community Garden Committee met on Monday and would like to invite you along to their Bingo Night on Friday the 6th of November.  Door opens at 7 pm for a 7.30 start. Admission is £2 to include refreshments and it is £3.60 for a bingo book.  Any raffle donations would be greatly appreciated and can be handed into Caroline at the Playgroup.
Space Assembly

P5-7 would like to invite you along to their assembly about Neil Armstrong on Friday the 6th November at 9.15 am.

Space Homework

I just wanted to say thank you to everyone who helped with the space homework in P5-7. The pupils presented their work on the last Friday of term and I was so amazed and impressed by all the hard work and effort that had gone into the different projects.  The children all really enjoyed doing the homework and have requested that they can do it for their next topic too.  I shall get that organised for term 3.

Community Cafe
Thank you to everyone who attended the P1-4s Community Cafe.  The feedback we got was all really positive although I appreciate we were a bit tight of space.  A brilliant £116.35 was raised which will go towards the panto trip.

The next Community Cafe will be hosted by P5-7.  We will keep you posted about the date.

Fluenz Programme

For the children whose parents have consented to them having the fluenz immunisation this year, please note that this will take place on Thursday, 5th November.  Should your child have already been given their fluenz this year or if there has been any change to your child/ren’s health condition since completed the form, please contact the School Nurse on tel 07557 203593.
Student Support Letters

Each child will be bringing home a letter from the Student Support Centre.  This company provides home-study support materials in maths and English for children.  In return for sending out these leaflets the school receives a donation.  This donation is based on the percentage of pupils in the school who reply regardless of whether their parent is interested or not.  Please could you send your reply slips to school by next Thursday, 5th November at the latest.  Many thanks. 
Parent Council
The next Parent Council meeting is at 2.15 pm on Thursday the 12th November in the hall.  Everyone is welcome.

The Parent Council are having a Coffee Morning at The Legion in Turriff on Saturday the 5th of December from 10 am.  Please come along and show your support.  Any donations for raffle prizes would be welcome and can be handed in to the office or directly to Donna Adams or Claire Birkby.  Anyone who is willing to spare time to help out or to provide homebakes would be really appreciated and should get in touch with the Parent Council.
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Tickets £10
To reserve tickets call or text 07791 706665 or send
£10 per ticket to crudiepc@yahoo.co.uk via Paypal
Tickets can also be collected from the venue,
Oldanu in Banff, or Madhatter’s in Turriff.

RAISING FUNDS FOR CRUDIE PRIMARY SCHOOL




Pantomime Trip

The School shall be going to see Peter Pan at HMT in Aberdeen on Thursday the 3rd of December.  The trip will cost £5 per child with the remainder of the transport and ticket costs being met by the Parent Council and the money from the P1-4 Community Cafe.  Pupils will have an early lunch that day and get back late at approximately 5.30 pm.  I will be in touch with Lorraine Brennan if we are likely to be earlier or later back and she will keep you informed.  Permission slips will be going out nearer the time.

Crudie Garden Committee

The next Crudie Garden Committee meeting is on Monday the 7th December at 3.30 pm in the playgroup.  Everyone is welcome.

Book Club

The Book Club leaflet has gone out so pupils can start saving again for their next book order.  Pupils should remember to bring in their savings cards on Thursday mornings for Book Club between 8.50 and 9.00 am.

Work Experience

Next week we welcome Robyn Gallon to the school to undertake a week’s placement for work experience.  We hope she enjoys her time here.

Specialists

Specialists this term are Mr Journe (French) on a Monday afternoon and Mrs Cruickshank (PE) on a Wednesday morning.

Basketball Club

Mr Jackson’s basketball club will not run on Thursday 5th November (parents meetings) or Thursday the 3rd December (panto trip).

Christmas Concert

This year’s Christmas Concert is called Straw and Order.  We will be having 2 performances this year because of the large number of pupils on the school roll.  Both performances will take place on Thursday the 10th December at 1.30 pm and then at 7 pm.  Pupils will need to be up to school between 6.30pm and 6.45 pm on the night of the performance in order to get ready.  Further information about the purchase of tickets will be sent home in due course.  We would also be very grateful for raffle prizes.
Your Shop

Your Shop in Banff will be donating their additional profits to Crudie School Fund from the week beginning 1st December.  Please help the week be successful and have a clear out before Christmas by donating any unwanted toys, clothes, books, furniture etc. Any donations can be taken in to the school and I will arrange for them to be dropped off at Your Shop in time for the start of our week. Or you can drop them off directly to Your Shop during our week. Show your support by heading down to the shop to pick up a bargain or buy some of the festive items that the boys and girls will have made.

Club Golf

Turriff Golf Club will be holding a Club Golf afterschool club at Turriff Sports Centre for children in P3-P5.  This is an indoor beginners golf programme and will run on Tuesdays from 3rd Nov – 1st Dec (NOT 17th Nov) 

4-5pm.  Cost is £2.50 per week for 4 weeks. Money should be paid in full at the first session NOT to school. If you are interested please follow the link:

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/request/leisure-sport-and-culture/active-schools-online-form-turriff/  

Indoor Bowls for P4-7

Following two very successful Active School clubs in previous years we are delighted to be able to offer another 5 week introductory course in bowls to our cluster schools. Previous sessions have resulted in as many as 20 new junior members joining the club which now has a very vibrant junior section meeting every Wednesday and competing regularly for the club. The club is very welcoming to both children and parents with many social events annually such as family festivals, summer barbecues and Christmas bowling fun nights. The coaching is of a very high standard but above all it is great fun!

Indoor bowls @ Turriff Bowling Club. Wednesday 4th November - 2nd December 5-6pm P4 - P7 FREE. If you are interested in trying it out please follow the link to apply:

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/request/leisure-sport-and-culture/active-schools-online-form-turriff/
Dress as you Please

£40 was raised from our dress as you please day at the end of term.  Abbi suggested to the Pupil Parliament that the money be put to a charity helping people with brain injuries.  The Pupil Parliament agreed this was a good cause.
School Diary Dates

Friday 30th October



Halloween Party 

Monday 2nd November



Parent Meetings (from 3.10pm)
Thursday 5th November


Parent Meetings (from 3.10pm)
Thursday 5th November


Flu Immunisations

Friday 6th November
Crudie Garden Committee Fundraiser Bingo Night (7pm for 7.30 start)

Monday 16th November 
In-Service

Tuesday 17th November
In-Service

Friday 20th November 

         Parent Council Fundraiser – Ziggy & 







  Tony at Banff Springs Hotel (8.30pm)
Thursday 3rd December


Peter Pan at HMT Aberdeen

Saturday 5th December


Parent Council Coffee Morning








        at The Legion, Turriff  
Thursday 10th December


Straw and Order School Show

Thursday 17th December


Christmas Lunch

Friday 18th December



Christmas Party                                                    
Tuesday 22nd December 


Last day Term 2

Wednesday 6th January 2016

First day Term 3

Friday 12th & Monday 15th February
Mid Term Break

Tuesday 16th & Wed 17th February
In-Service Days

Friday 25th March 2016


Good Friday Holiday

Friday 1st April 2016



Last day Term 3

Monday 18th April 2016


First day Term 4

Friday 29th April 2016


Closed Occasional Day

Monday 2nd May 2016



Closed May Day

Friday 1st July 2016



Last day Term 4

